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I strongly oppose this measure - Oregonians have been voting by mail for a long time 

and it has proven to be a safe, effective and convenient method of voting.  Why 

change it now when we know it works and it is safe.  Is this simply a way to decrease 

voter participation instead of increasing it?  Certainly passes that smell test.  

Please VOTE NO!  


